
NEOkla Minutes  April 18, 2017 
 
Board members present were Todd Swain – RE, Jason Baney – Asst RE, 
Kathryn Roehmer – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, Jeff Maize, 
James Stowers, Mike Tritt, and George Walker.  The minutes of the March 
meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved as presented. 
 
Siolo Report – Jason Baney:  There were 45 drivers for the April 2 event at the 
Fairgrounds. 
 
Club Racing: There were 146 cars entered in the Hoosier Super Tour at Hallett 
on April 8-9.  We had a great event.  Thanks to everybody who helped. 
 
Road Rally – Garry Deaton: Flyers are available for the May 7 rally. 
 
Mike Halley announced that the national rally cross was rescheduled to May 12 
due to the weather. 
 
Our next meeting will be May 9 at Burnco. 
 
Betty Martin, Secretary 


